
 
 
 

MINUTES OF WORKSHOP MEETING 
JANUARY 25, 2011 

CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF MEADOWS PLACE, TEXAS 
 

The workshop meeting of Meadows Place City Council was called to 
order at 6:05 p.m. by Mayor Charles Jessup, Meadows Place City Hall, One 
Troyan Drive, Meadows Place, Texas, with notice of said meeting giving the 
time, place, date and subject thereof having been posted as prescribed by 
Section 551.041, TGC with the following members present and in attendance: 

 
Mayor:   Charles Jessup 
 
Aldermen:   Terry Henley 
   Heidi Case 

Shirley Isbell 
Rick Staigle 
Dave Wilkens 

 
thus constituting a quorum. 
 
 Council discussed the Lake project.  The city expects to break ground 
for the project sometime between February 1st - 15th.  The Mayor held a 
meeting with all those involved.  He learned there will be 700 dump trucks of 
dirt to remove. 
 
 Council discussed the Fort Bend Mobility Bond Project.  An update on 
the project was printed in a recent issue of the Fort Bend Southwest Star.  The 
City’s involvement in the project is the Kirkwood/West Airport intersection and 
the West Airport improvements from US 59 to just west of Kirkwood.  The 
design work is expected to be completed this year and construction should 
start in late 2011.  Mayor Jessup reminded council how fortunate we were to 
have someone with Councilmember Staigle’s expertise on Council.  He has 
saved the city many thousands of dollars on this project already. 
 
 Council discussed items on tonight’s agenda.  They all received an 
electronic copy of the racial profiling report to be presented tonight.  It is 
interesting and reading it gives one a better feel for what our Police Officers go 
through everyday. 
 
 Council discussed the Behr paint project.  A conference call is 
scheduled for this Friday at 1:00 p.m. with representatives from Behr. 
 
 There being no further business to consider, Councilmember Isbell 
made a motion, seconded by Councilmember Wilkens, to adjourn the meeting.  
With unanimous approval, the meeting was adjourned at 7:06 p.m. 
 
 
 
      _______________________________ 
      Elaine Herff, City Secretary 

 
 


